
Diary dates 
 
Thursday 18th Jan 
Collecting tree to 
commemorate the Holocaust 
Memorial 
 
Monday 22nd Jan 
Children’s University visiting 
assembly 
 
Tuesday 23rd Jan 
Local Advisory Board Meeting 
(Governors) 8:30am start 
 
Friday 26th Jan 
9am parent Coffee Morning. 
All parents welcome 
 
Monday 29th Jan 
Deadline for Yr 2 parents to 
confirm lunch 
 
Wednesday 31st Jan 
Yr 2 Parents Lunch 
 
Saturday 3rd Feb 
School Choir performing at 
Plymouth Pavilions 
 
Monday 5th feb 
Open The Book assembly 
 
Tuesday 6th Feb 
Safer Internet day 
 
Wednesday 7th Feb 
Parent Council 2:30pm 
 
Friday 9th Feb 
Boccia Tournament 
 
Friday 9th Feb  
Last day of term 3 
 
 

Friday  5th January 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back , hope you all 
enjoyed a good Christmas 
and New Year break.   

As usual, we have plenty of 
exciting activities planned 
for the term.  Already  our 
Foundation and Key Stage 1 pupils  visited the Theatre 
Royal to watch the performance of Enormous Turnip. It 
was a fabulous production and our pupils had a great time.  

Parents should have received a calendar of this terms 
events, if you haven’t there are spare copies in the office. 

Congratulations to Archie who, on the last day of term,  
received a Vue Cinema gift certificate for him and his 
family. Archie’s name was picked out of a hat of all the 
children who attended school every day last term.  We will 
be picking another name out of a hat at the end of the 
Spring term.  

May I remind you that my door is always open if you have 
any queries or questions. If I am unavailable, the office 
will be happy to make an appointment.            Mrs Tustain 

League Tables 

We are enormously proud of the success we have achieved 
during the past few years, here at Plympton St Maurice 
Primary School. Just before Christmas, we were delighted 
to read in the local press that we achieved the 6th 
highest assessment results for pupils achieving the 
combined expected standard for reading, writing and 
maths in last years KS2 SATS. Whilst we don’t teach for 

league tables, we are of course, 
delighted at this result as it is 
testimony to the hard work of 
pupils, parents, teachers and 
governors.  Well done to everyone 
and thank you for your continued 
support. 



Attendance 
Congratulations to all those pupils who attended  every day during the 
autumn term. All the names were put into a hat and the lucky winner of 
Vue Cinema voucher was presented to Archie in Yr 3. Here is a 
photograph of Archie with Mrs Dyer, our school’s Attendance Officer. 
Well done Archie and we hope you and your family enjoyed a trip to the 
cinema during the Christmas break.  
 
 

Pop in for refreshments in support of World Cancer Day 

Cancer Research UK Plympton Committee are hosting a Coffee Morning at  Plympton St 
Maurice Primary School on Friday 2nd February 2018 in support of World Cancer Day. 

 

Join them for Refreshments and a Raffle from 9 until 11 am in the staff room.  

Christingle 

Thank you  to the choir who attended 
the St Maurice Church Christingle on 
Christmas Eve and sang so 
beautifully. Thank you to Mrs Short 
for  accompanying them.  

 

 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Foundation for the highest 
attendance last term. 

Class   Attendance 

Foundaton  97.70% 
Year 1   97.26%   
Year 2   96.67% 
Year 3   97.25% 
Year 4   97.05% 
Year 5   96.65% 
Year 6   95.65% 
 
Please can we request that where possible medical 
appointments are  taken outside of school hours. If 
your child has a medical appointment during the 
school day, please bring them back to school, as 
they are missing their learning. 

Thank you 

Mrs Dyer 

Plympton St Maurice Primary School are part of the Sainsbury’s School 
Games network and the Plymouth School Sports Partnership. For all 
upcoming events and opportunities, please refer to the links posted. 

www.yourschoolgames.com    

www.plymouthssp.co.uk 



 

Plympton St. Maurice Primary School          5th January 2018 

 

Dear Parents  

For the Spring term the staff would like to offer the children extra-curricular activities that are listed below.  
Clubs start week commencing Monday 8th January 2018 and run for 10 weeks, unless where indicated.  If your 
child attends the Tea-Time Club run by Plympton St. Maurice Childcare Centre they are still able to attend any 
of the following activities.  

A register will be taken at each club and if on rare occasions your child cannot attend, this absence must be 
supported by some advance communication from the parents so that the teacher does not have to worry 
about your child's whereabouts.  

Perhaps you would like to discuss with your child the clubs being offered this term and then ‘sign-up’ by log-
ging in to School Money.  Each club has been set up with School Money even if there is no charge for the club.  
This enables us to keep an accurate register of those children expected to attend.  Please call the school office, 
337427, if you need School Money log in details. 

We also offer clubs that are run by external agencies such as PAFC, Guitar & Piano Lessons.  We ask you to sign 
up for these via School Money for register purposes and we will give the provider a list of children.  Payment to 
external providers are to be made direct with them.  Each provider will issue payment options. 

 

 

CLUB AGE DAY FROM UNTIL Contact 

T-Time 

Charges payable direct to the 
Childcare Centre 

(3pm – 4.30pm £5.05) 

(4.30pm – 6pm £5.05) 

2yrs – 11yrs 

  
Everyday 3.15pm 

6.00p
m 

Plympton St. Maurice 
Childcare Centre 

Tel: 343085 

Rummikub Y3 – Y6 Wednesday 12.30pm 
1.10p

m 
Mrs Tustain / Mrs Allen 

Cross Stitch Y2 – Y6 Tuesday 3.15pm 
4.00p

m 
Mrs Baxter 

Tag Rugby 

(charge payable via School Money 
£10 for 10 weeks) 

Y5 & Y6 Tuesday 3.15pm 
4.15p

m 
Mrs Clark / Sportsway 

Dodgeball Y3 – Y5 Thursday 3.15pm 
4.00p

m 
Mr Secker 

Choir 
Whole 
School 

Friday 12.30pm 
1.10p

m 
Miss Trice 

Plympton Choir Yr 6 Thursday 4.35pm 
5.30p

m 

Mrs Tustain / 

Boringdon Primary 

Just Dance Y1 – Y3 Tuesday 3.15pm 
4.00p

m 
Miss Chilman 

Plymouth Argyle Football Club  
(charge payable direct to PAFC, 

£17.50 for 5 weeks) 
Y1 – Y6 Wednesday 3.15pm 

4.15p
m 

PAFC 

Stew Walbridge 

Tel: 562561 Ex. 4 

Guitar Lessons 

(charge payable direct to Mr Isaac, 
£6 for 30 mins) 

Whole 
School 

Wednesday 1.00pm 
2.00p

m 

Mr M Isaac 

Mob: 07960 503359 

Piano Lessons 

(charge payable direct to Mr Haw-
kins, £15 for a 30 minute lesson & 

usually 10 lessons) 

Y2 – Y6 Friday 10.30am 
2.00p

m 

Mr G Hawkins 

Mob: 07912 251186 














